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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Weighs-in on Issues Raised by Latest
CDC Mask Guidance
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In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Travis Vance weighs-in on the latest CDC mask guidance and

what it means for employers. Travis points out that the CDC’s guidance raises some issues for

employers, including concerns about compliance with anti-discrimination laws. He explains that the

new guidance will likely create a situation in which there are two sets of workers – vaccinated and

unvaccinated – and employers will need to be very careful not to discriminate between the two

groups.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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